
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14/04/2025 - 25/04/2025 Easter Break        

05/05/2025 Early May Bank Holiday 

20/06/2025 Sports Day 

24/06/2025 Art Show 

03/07/2025 Summer Show 

04/07/2025 Beach Day and Leavers 

Disco 

10/07/2025 Garden Party  

Please see Class Dojo for regular 

updates. 

School council have begun work on a number 

of initiatives this half term. They have been 

meeting regularly to make certain their plans 

are becoming reality. 

So far, pupils have introduced: 

• litter picking during break times 

• recycling crisp packets to create 

blankets for the homeless 

• cleaning up the existing outdoor area 

• designing a friendship bench to 

promote pupil wellbeing in the SSRB 

and wider school. 

Keep up the great work pawb! 

It has been a busy half term for events and trips. Here are 

some pictures to show you what we have been up to!

This half term Criw Cymraeg have been 

working hard alongside pupils from the main 

school to create a variety of Easter themed 

activities through the medium of Welsh. 

Together, they have                                                                        

created Easter themed                                           

posters, cards and games.                                       

They have also planned an                                  

egg hunt for pupils to                                      

participate in. Da iawn chi!                                                                                                                                                     

It’s been another busy and exciting half term here 

at the SSRB. We’ve packed in a wide range of 

activities and achievements, with a strong focus on 

sport and transition.  

Our pupils thoroughly enjoyed the Six Nations 

Rugby Tournament. We also attended a Disability 

Sports Event in Cardiff and a swimming event, 

where pupils showcased their determination, 

sportsmanship and team spirit. A huge 

congratulations to our table cricket team, who 

brought home the South Wales Shield. This is an 

incredible achievement that we’re all so proud of! 

Alongside the action, transition work has been 

underway. We’ve welcomed our Year 6 visitors 

who will be joining us in September. It’s been lovely 

getting to know them and to help them begin their 

journey with us. Our Year 11 pupils have also 

started the transition process as they prepare for 

their next steps beyond the SSRB. It is an emotional 

but exciting time for all involved.  

Looking ahead, we can’t wait for the next few 

weeks. They promise more fun and celebration 

with the Summer Show, Beach Day, Garden Party, 

Sports Day, Art Show and Community Week. There 

will be plenty of opportunities to bring everyone 

together and celebrate our pupils.  

Thank you for your continued support.  


